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Climate Resilience Outreach Intern

Are you interested in working on climate change? Are you 

seeking an opportunity to reach out to vulnerable communities? 

Join our team as the Climate Resilience Outreach Intern! This 

paid 10-week internship will work closely with the Office of 

Climate Resilience team to support development of Resilience 

Action Plans and expand the reach of statewide resilience 

initiatives. 

Applications due by 4pm on Friday, July 21st. Learn more 

at https://bit.ly/ocrintern.   

 

 
Lunch & Learn: DEP – Extreme Heat 
Resilience Action Plan 



On Wednesday, July 26, at noon, the Office of Climate Resilience 

will host a Lunch and Learn with New Jersey League of 

Municipalities on the Extreme Heat Resilience Action Plan. 

DEP’s Office of Climate Resilience (OCR) is supporting the NJ 

Interagency Council on Climate Resilience on the development of 

an Extreme Heat Resilience Action Plan and would like to 

increase engagement of municipal officials in the process. 

The session will focus on priorities and needs of heat-impacted, 

at-risk communities. Guest speakers are Nick Angarone, Chief 

Climate Resilience Officer, and Nathaly Agosto Filion, Deputy 

Chief Climate Resilience Officer. Please RSVP if you are 

interested in attending. 

 

 

 

DEP Blue Acres helps New Jersey residents and communities identify and avoid risks of 

flooding through strategic climate resilience planning and the state-led acquisition of flood-

prone property. 
   

 
  

Questions? Contact Us 
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